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Zurich, 7 August 2018 

Message of congratulations to Albirex Niigata Singapore FC 

Dear President, 

Albirex Niigata Singapore FC are the 2018 Champions of Singapore It gives me great pleasure to send 

my warmest congratulations to Albirex Niigata Singapore FC for winning their third consecutive title! 

This title is the result of the determination of everyone involved and my congratulations go to the 
players, the coach, the administration, the entire technical and medical staff as weII as the fans for this 
great achievement. 

On behalf of the entire football community, I would Iike to thank Albirex Niigata Singapore FC and 
your association for helping to spread the positive message of football. 

l remain at your disposal and Iook forward to meeting you soon. 

Yours sincerely, 
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// 
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